
Gallatin County School Board,

I would like to ask that the Gallatin County Lower

Elementary Ptso be adopted by the Gallatin County School

Board for the 2013- 2AL4 School year.

Thank you,

g;*&^,
Sharron Robinson

President

Sharron Robinson - President

Amanda Lemmon - Secretary

Our mission is to crate on anvironment where eoch Student,
Porenf, and Teocher can find Love, understonding, ond

encourcgement. 5o that wa might hold our relotionships at such a

high regord os to become o true team in the support af the

educotion of our children.

Carrie Epperson - Vice President

Bridgette Perry - Treasurer

rganization


